
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

Thank you for attending sports day and making it a memorable event 

for the children. 

Topic:  

This week we will continue with our topic ‘Moving’ We will be thinking about the 

way our body moves and also about how we may be moving on in school. We 

will be thinking about our feelings and change.  

 

Next week we will be reading ‘The invisible String’ by Patrice Karst.   

Supporting your child at home-  

Plan to do a new with your child.  

• Talk about how this is the first time you will be doing it. Talk about how you 

are feeling, excited, nervous etc. During the activity, talk about how you 

are feeling.  

• Celebrate doing something new when you have finished.  

• Think about how you feel after the event and talk about how it was good 

to try something new.   

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Maths – We will continue to consolidate our number awareness and look at 

problem solving.  

Supporting your child at home- Set your child a number challenge e.g.  

 

 
 

 



  

 

                                

Our Star 

Poem 

Phonics – Please use the QR codes to revise sounds taught, we will be reviewing these 

sounds till the end of term.  

                                                 

       

        

                    

          

       

 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

We are starting to prepare for next year!  

If your child has grown out of dress up items, EYFS would 

be very grateful for any donations.  

We are also looking for plastic and metal jugs/ 

containers for our water play.  

Thank you for your support 

 

Last day of term - 23rd of July - 1pm finish.         

There is no afternoon session on the 23rd of July.  



  

 

 

 
 

 

Our Sports Day was the highlight of the week, hats, eggs, water and 

finding shoes…Thank you for coming and making our day special. 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Our Mums and Dads 

couldn’t find their shoes!  

Dads were so fast we 

didn’t even get a picture… 

Thank you to all the 

parents for being our 

heroes!  


